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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals have tested positive for COVID-19.  The first individual was last in the 
Dirksen Courthouse on Thursday, April 28, 2022, and was on the 5th, 9th, and 20th floors.  The 
second individual was last in the Dirksen Building on Friday, April 29, 2022 and was on the 8th 
floor.  Both individuals adhered to the masking and social distance requirements.  Other 
individuals who had contact with the person have been notified, and GSA will the relevant spaces.   
  
 I know we are all tired of this pandemic.  We are doing our best to return to something that 
seems like “normalcy.”  That’s good—but it means that we are all likely to be exposed to the virus 
at some point.  Please do continue to do your best to control the spread by masks, social 
distancing, and hand-washing.  Get a vaccine and a booster when you can.  Keep smiling.  We 
can see those smiles beneath the masks.   
 
   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 


